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March 5, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I am writing to inform you that on March 5, 2020, there was a localized fire located in the 
washroom at our school. We immediately evacuated the school and moved to our evacuation 
site, St. Eugene Catholic Elementary School. All students were safe during the evacuation.  
 
The fire department was notified and quickly arrived on scene. After the fire was extinguished, 
the school was deemed safe for staff and student to return. We resumed regular school 
operations.  
 
We wish to thank Hamilton Fire Department for their response as well as staff for their 
leadership during this situation.  
  
Should you have any questions about our fire procedures or the event in question please 
contact me at 905-544-5670. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Josie Dalley 
Principal  
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